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Sainsbury’s 

We are collecting Sainsbury’s Active Kids 

vouchers in school – any you get with your 

shopping would be appreciated! 

 

Non-uniform day 

This Thursday, 9th, is non-

uniform day at school in 

support of the Durham Food 

bank – children are welcome 

to come to school in everyday 

clothes and we ask that each child brings in 

a small food donation. This can include 

canned goods, bread, cereals, 

pasta/rice/sauces, juices. Sainsbury’s have 

kindly donated 2 hampers of goods. 

 

Class 4 parent event 

Wednesday 8th February, 

Class 4 are hosting a parent 

event from 1.15pm – the 

theme is Chinese food. All 

parents/carers are welcome to attend. 

 

School premises rules 

Can we please remind everyone 

that there is no smoking/e-

cigarette usage on school 

premises, nor should any dogs be 

brought on to the yard.  

 

 

Attendance 

Attendance and lateness are being closely 

monitored, please ensure your child is here on 

time for school. If your child is persistently 

late it can affect attendance percentages 

and lead to fixed penalty fines from the local 

authority – it is not only disruptive for your 

child but for the rest of the class.  If your 

child is ill please contact the office on a 

morning from 8.30am. 

 

Baltic trip 

The whole school is going 

on a trip to the Baltic at 

Newcastle on Friday 3rd 

March, where they will 

work with a ceramics 

artist and a bridges 

workshop. The coach will leave school 

promptly at 9.00am and return 

approximately 3.15pm. 

If you have not already contributed the £4 

toward the trip we would be grateful if you 

could do so – school contributes towards all 

trips to make them possible. 
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Can you help? 

We are looking for donations of board 

games, Dressing up Costumes 

in all sizes and 

Blankets/sheets for den 

building if anyone has any 

lying around in cupboards 

that maybe outgrown or no longer used we 

would be very grateful.  

 

Y6 London trip 

Just a reminder to parents that the second 

instalment of £40 is due 

by 10th February, third 

instalment of £40 by 10th 

March and the final 

balance £30 by 1st April. 

 

Dinner money 

Please ensure all dinner money is paid on a 

Monday for the following week – we have 

to submit the payments to County Hall 

weekly and late payments by parents have to 

be subsidised by school. 

 

Class 1 Learning Journal Event 

Thank you to all 

parents/carers of Reception 

children in Class 1 who came 

and viewed the progress 

their child has made since 

starting school in September. 

 

Parent Governors 

We have 2 vacancies for parent governors at 

school, if anyone is interested please contact 

Mrs Binks for further details. 

 

Dates for the diary 

Wednesday 8th February                       - C4 Parent Event 

Thursday 9th February                         - Non-uniform day 

Friday 17th February                           - School closes 3.15 Half term holiday 

Monday 27th February                          - School reopens 

Thursday 2nd March                             - World Book Day 

Friday 3rd March                                - School trip to Baltic, Newcastle   

Monday 13th March                             - SMSC week 

Thursday 23rd March                           - Whole school Maths Day 

Thursday 6th April                              - Easter Egg competition 

Friday 7th April                                 - Awards Assembly 

                                                   - School closes 3.15 Easter holiday 

Monday 24th April                               - School reopens 

    

   

 

  

 

 

 

 

 



 
  

 


